
MEETING OF THE ST. CROIX VALLEY AMATEUR RADIO 
CLUB 

March 21 , 2021 
 

Meeting called to order by President Mike Sanford at 1730 hours via 
Zoom 
 
Checking in were:  
Mike Sanford KB1GEO President 
Roger Holst W1LH Secretary 
Tom Dwelley W1DEY 
Alan Andraeas K1ALA 
Peter Stackpole N1MLE 
Steve Curry KD1O 
Charlie Dix W0AQ 
Phil Duggan N1EP 
Cory Golob KU1U Guest 
Rick MacMillan VE9MTB 
 
KU1U gave a report on the Me Zoom QSO Party  
 
Extensive discussion on date for hamfest now that Windsor has taken 
the third Saturday of September. KB1GEO stated that it should be on 
that date as well but no vote was taken. Perhaps the 4th Saturday 
would be more appropriate to get us further away from the Corona 
virus. 
 
Treasurer’s Report: Rick gave an extensive financial report. Item of 
significance were: 
Bank Balance:$4096 
Hamfest income:$511 
Scholarship payment:$500 
Methodist Homes payment made $100 
Total funds available: $4198 
 
Secretary Report: Minutes are on the web and recommended for 
members to read for approval in April. 



 
 
KB1GEO stated that there will be VE testing at Field Day. Also, lapsed 
licenses only need to take the Technician test to get license and class 
back. 
 
N1EP is producing videos and requested send videos or pictures of 
station to him at N1EP@yahoo.com 
 
General discussion on DMR, DSTAR and other digital modes 
available. There will be a new net, Maine Dirigo Net, on DMR ME 
Statewide TG3123 on Sunday at 10am. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 1850 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted as unofficial, 
Roger Holst , secretary 


